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NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING OF ARTEMIS INTERNATIONAL SOLUTIONS
CORPORATION STOCKHOLDERS

Proha Plc subsidiary Artemis International Solutions Corporation
(AISC) will hold the Annual Meeting of Stockholders on June 5, 2002.
The AISC Board of Directors recommends the re-election of James
Cannavino, Klaus Cawén, Olof Ödman and Pekka Pere, all of whose terms
of office are expiring. Ari Horowitz, Michael J. Rusert and Steven
Yager will continue in the Board.

The notice of Annual Meeting of Stockholders is included in the proxy
statement that was filed with the Securities and Exchange Commission
(SEC) on April 30, 2002. The proxy statement is available on the SEC
website at http://www.sec.gov/edgar/searchedgar/formpick.htm under
the name Artemis International and can be viewed through the Nasdaq
website http://www.nasdaq.com, under symbol AISC.

Proha Plc
Pekka Pere
President and CEO

More information

PROHA PLC
CEO Pekka Pere, tel. +358 20 4362 000
pekka.pere@proha.com
http://www.proha.com

DISTRIBUTION: Helsinki Stock Exchange
Major Media


